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PROJECT SUPERINTENDENT ANSWERS CALL AT NEWS OF SUPER 1 INCIDENT IN COLUMBIA 
FALLS 
 
KALISPELL, MT - Last night, news broke of a man who drove his car through the entrance of a 
grocery store in Columbia Falls and continued to drive through the aisles before turning around 
and heading back out the way he came.  Thankfully, no one was injured in the incident as the 
front doors were destroyed as were much of the store fixtures and merchandise.   
 
Law enforcement quickly responded to the scene, as did Shawn Cady – Project Superintendent 
for Swank Enterprises – having completed the store’s remodel and expansion in 2015.  (Swank 
Enterprises has a strong working relationship with Super 1 and URM Group – having remodeled 
and/or expanded all of the Super 1 stores here in the Valley.)     
 
“I got a phone call from the store manager” said Shawn. “She still had my number on file from 
when we completed the remodel in 2015.  She called me, a bit frantic, saying that someone had 
just driven through her store in a car and she needed help.  My wife and I loaded up a bunch of 
plywood we had, jumped into my truck and headed down to the store right away.   
 
When we arrived, we waited for law enforcement to finish up, and then helped with the clean-
up as best we could – boarded up windows, threw out destroyed shelves and cash registers, 
and swept up as best we could.   
 
Other local businesses also arrived with additional supplies and extra hands – Wayerhauser, 
Western Building Center – it was true community effort.  We are always happy to help.” 
 


